
The DRAFT Odessa Bicycle and Pedestrian Master 
Plan will be available for public review and comment 
starting May 18, 2023. It can be accessed at the URL 
and QR code below.

Questions? Please contact Cooper Bowers, DelDOT Project Manager, 
at cooper.bowers@delaware.gov

Comments will be accepted through Wednesday, June 14, 
2023. They may be submitted at the URL/QR code above, or 
they may be mailed to:

DelDOT Community Relations
Attn: Cooper Bowers

P.O. Box 778
Dover, DE 19903

www.deldotinteract.org/odessabikeandped
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